
TO: Kathie Sellars and Paul Erlebach
 
FROM:  Dr. Heidi Buckmaster
 
DATE:  February 16, 2021
 
SUBJECT:  Renewal Recommendations for Neah-Kah-Nie High School Licensed Staff
 
The following probationary teachers are recommended for renewal for the 2021-2022 school 
year.

Alejandro Quintana Probationary 2 to Probationary 3
Sabrina Eisele Probationary 1 to Probationary 2
Justin Sereno Probationary 1 to Probationary 2
Margaret Whiting Probationary 1 to Probationary 2

I recommend that the following contract teachers be renewed for the 2021-2022 school year.            

Mark McLaughlin
Hannah Reynolds
Rhonda Scott                   
James Billstine                
Nadja Paulissen              
Kelly Thayer    
Esther Troyer                  
Daniel Gernert                 
Jenna Betts
Carlotta Roddy
Steve Albrechtsen
Corey Douma                                                               
Marylynn Marden
Stevie Jackson

          


